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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – S85110716 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain 2016 model year (WD) 
Dodge Durango and (WK) Jeep Grand Cherokee vehicles equipped with a 3.6L engine 
(sales code ERC).  
 
Some of the above vehicles may have had the fuel rail crossover tube damaged during 
the engine manufacturing process.  A damaged fuel rail crossover tube could leak fuel 
and cause an underhood engine fire without warning. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to inspect the fuel rail crossover tube on 
all involved vehicles.  Engines found with a damaged fuel rail crossover tube will have 
the fuel rail assembly and lower intake manifold replaced. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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